
 Apple Valley Elementary School 
Cleanup Work to Begin 

Ecology’s cleanup work at the Apple 
Valley Elementary School is scheduled to 
begin on June 18, 2012.  The school 
grounds will be closed for public use until 
the end of August 2012. 
 
Ecology’s contractor will place clean soil 
on top of the existing soil and establish 
new grass in this clean soil.  Some 
contaminated soil may be excavated and 
hauled away for disposal.  The existing 
irrigation system will be modified to 
maintain the turf grass cover.  Installation 
of a storm water drainage system will 
prevent runoff from the parking area. 

Site Address:  Apple Valley Elementary School 
  7 N 88th Avenue 
  Yakima, Washington 98908 
For dust or other complaints, contact:  
 Matt Sevigny 
 M Sevigny Construction, Inc. 
  Telephone: (509) 949-3547 
If no answer, please leave a message; your call will be 
returned promptly. 
For technical questions, contact:  
  Mark Dunbar, Site Manager   
  Telephone: (509) 454-7836 
  Email: Mark.Dunbar@ecy.wa.gov 

Website:  
https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?csid=882 

If you need this document in a version for the visually impaired, call 509-454-7841. Persons with hearing loss, 
call 711 for Washington Relay Service. Persons with a speech disability, call 877-833-6341. Para asistencia 
en español, llamar 509-575-2490.  Publication Number: 12-09-009 
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